EDMUND J. STANSFIELD

Another loss to the ranks of mosquito control workers and the AMCA occurred with
the death of Mr. Edmund J. Stansfield on February 25, 1959. He was manager of the
Greater Winnipeg Mosquito Control District, a valued contributor to Mosguito News,
and an active participant in AMCA meeungs.



